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October 22, 2014
Dear Prof. Lev N. Karlin,

On behalf of the VNU University of Science, I would like to send best wishes to
all members and staff of the Regional Centre of the World Meteorological
Organization (WMO RTC) in the Russian Federation on its 20th anniversary of
its establishment. As a partner institution, I feel proud to be here to see the
WMO RTC in the Russian Federation for 20 years of success. As we learnt, for
the past two decades, WMO RTC in the Russian Federation has contributed to
and got many achievements in both education and research
activities, especially on Hydrometeorological study.

We are delighted to work with the RSHU since 2011 when the MOU was
signed between RSHU and VNU-HUS. In fact, collaboration between our
scientists had started earlier. I would like to say that we have benefited much

from this wonderful relationship and would like to extend my most appreciation
to the RSHU and WMO RTC in the Russian Federation.

RSHU makes great contribution to the development of sustainable
hydrometeorological community. We really hope to continue and enhance
scientific and educational cooperation in the future between Russia and
Vietnam.

I hope that WMO RTC in the Russian Federation, as a professional consortium
of the Hydrology and Meteorology in Federation of Russia, will continue to
uphold its success, dynamism and creativity, actively take part in the
development of natural science research in Russia.

I do wish the Centre many more years of success and achievements ahead.
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